
 

 

  

                                                    
 

 

 

 

Amblecote Board Game Club 
 
Dear parents  
 
The Board Game Club will be continuing after we return in the Spring term. 
The club will run on Friday 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th January and Friday 5th 
February. 
 
I will be introducing a nominal fee of £1 a week.  
 
This money will go toward replacing games damaged during the club. New 
games will also be purchased for the club, to provide different experiences each 
week. 
 
You are welcome to pay weekly or in a single half termly payment of £5. All 
payments should be made directly to myself. 
 
I want to make Board Game Club as inclusive as possible, so there is no limit 
to the number of places available. 
 
If your child is interested in attending Board Game Club in the Spring term, 
please fill in and return the slip below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr Kendrick 

 

 

 

My child ……………………………………………………………………… would like to attend Amblecote 
Board Game Club from Friday 8th January till Friday 5th February 3:30-4:30, 
at a cost of £1 per session. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………… 

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 

Fax: 01384 818336 
 


